Proposal to Reduce the Number of Credits Required for Graduation

The CCSU policy currently states that students must “complete a minimum of 122 or
130 credits, depending on one’s major”. The proposal is to change the policy to
“complete a minimum of 120 to 130 credits, depending on one’s major”.

[t is expected that the two credits will be subtracted from unrestricted free electives.
Programs/majors that currently require 130 credits will continue to require that
number.

Effective for students matriculating Fall 2015 or later, all programs that currently
require a minimum of 122 credits for graduation will now require a minimum 120
credits for graduation.



